
From: S Larsen
To: Ross, Adam
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed 6 story apartment complex
Date: Sunday, November 14, 2021 10:23:30 AM

Ross:
>
> ﻿I’m against this.
>
> I doubt you care. No one does.
>
> They do what they want.
>
> This will change the face of our city.  This will bring in more people to an already crowded city. There are no
improvements to our roadways to support it.
>
> I’ve lived here for 32 years. Pioneered my own home with my husband in our 20’s. This city has changed and not
for the better. More chronic homeless who belong in a care facility. More crime. More gangs. More ghettos.
>
> Adding more people won’t help.
>
> But you don’t care. This won’t change anything. Will it? CEQUA exempted it. Biden supports it. The money is
behind it. So it will happen despite public comments.
>
> Shauna Larsen
>
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Ross, Adam

From: Hody Wilson <hodywilson@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 5:56 PM
To: Ross, Adam
Subject: [EXTERNAL] SMART Village Residential Development 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Adam, 
 
I live in the West End Neighborhood and have an interest in the project you are managing. Where can I access the plans 
(including elevations) for this project? 
 
I know this area has some history of ground water contamination. How is that dealt with when there is an exemption to 
CEQA? 
 
Thank You, 
 
Harold Wilson 
51 West 7th Street 


